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Following publication of the final wheat location differentials for 2017/18 marketing season, we picked up two NWK 

silos where we erroneously swapped their respective distances to Randfontein, resulting in wrong calculations of their 

new location differentials 

 

This market notice serves to correct this and the new revised figures are as follows: 

  

    Published  Correct Published  Correct 

    Distance to Distance to 2017/18 2017/18 

Silo Name Owner Randfontein Randfontein Differentials Differentials 

Gerdau NWK 167 184 171 186 

Oppaslaagte NWK 184 167 186 171 
 

 

We will update our records accordingly. The JSE would like to apologize for any inconvenience that this may have 

caused. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact the Commodities Team at 

011 520 7039 or email commodities@jse.co.za  

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars 
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